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#1 
 I have a right to have water, this application could seriously jeopardize this as an effected 
land owner downstream. 
Who knows how much water flow there will be in the Royal burn in the future, this should 
be serious looked at before anything is granted. 
 
#2 
The Historic Brodie cottage which is part of my property and has the brodie creek running 
through it has had small fish species in it for years, my children on many occasions would 
catch yabbies in that creek. 
 
This creek has been serious effected over the last few years since upstream development 
has happened  
 
This creek always had flow even in the dryer seasons, now there is significantly less flow 
even on some occasions running dry. 
 
#3 
I fully object to this application as a resident of the Crown Terrace of 28 years, and part of 
the LOFTS water scheme which can take up to 25000 L per day downstream of the Applicant  
 
Council gave me a consent to build this property 25 years ago. Part of my consent regarding 
water rights was giving to me on the grounds that I was part of the LOFTS scheme in which 
gives me up to 2500 l per day. 
 
This is a major concern with the quantity and Quality of water if this application is approved. 
 
The water intake for the LOFTS water  scheme is downstream of the applicant. 
The water scheme has already drastically changed over the last 5 years, in both quality and 
quantity. 
 
The build up of slime and algae around the top of our tanks has only happened since the 
introduction of a golf course and  commercially grown ready lawn operation on the same 
property upstream. 
 
I,m no Green Keeper or turf Specialist,  but you don’t have to be a Rocket Scientist to know 
these sort of operations run on toxic chemicals. 




